STER LIVERPOOL. TELEPHONE: CENTRAL 5280 ,5281 & 5282.

Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

201, Tower Building,

Liverpool, 3. 28ta February 1933,

Dear 8ir,

With reference to the Secretary's letter of the
24th instant relative to Liverpool Freeboard Report No.l01838
on the steamer “CLYDEFIELD" I beg to inform you that the
alterations required to eoﬁfom to the International Load
Line Convention have been carried out as follows, vizie

(1)« The steel hatch cover to the cargo hatch to the
fore hold in now constructed as per plan already
in your possession and is in order.

The Special Survey No.l is now being completed.
I am, Dear 8Sir,
Yours faithfully.
The Secretary,
LIVERPOOL.
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